
Important Information: School Immunisation Program for Year 7 Students 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

As part of our commitment to keeping you informed about your child's well-being, we 
are pleased to share essential information regarding the upcoming School 
Immunisation Program for your student in Year 7. 

To ensure that you have ample time to access detailed information, we are providing 
an electronic version of the parent letter/information sheet that is included in the 
consent pack. This will enable you to explore the details of the School Immunisation 
Program and learn more about the vaccines recommended for adolescents. 

By accessing the electronic version, you will find valuable information, including: 

1. Overview of the School Immunisation Program 
2. Details about the vaccines recommended for Year 7 students 
3. Benefits and importance of adolescent immunisation 
4. Additional resources and links for further reading 

 

This message also serves as a heads up that a hard copy of the consent pack, which 
will include the consent card, will be sent home with your child in the next few weeks. 
We understand the importance of having comprehensive information, and we want to 
provide you with the opportunity to review the details in advance. 

We encourage you to access the electronic version of the parent letter/information 
sheet attached. Should you have any questions or require further assistance, please 
do not hesitate to contact City of Charles Sturt – Immunisation Team on 8408 1111 
or email immunisationadministration@charlessturt.sa.gov.au 

Thank you for your cooperation, and we look forward to a successful School 
Immunisation Program. 
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